
Hatley Village Hall 
 
2019 / 2020 annual report 
 
Hall hire bookings for the year totalled 55. 
 
Hire charges increased in April 2019 to £8.50 per hour for Hatley residents and £11.00 
per hour for others. 
 
Total hall hire income for the year was £2,346.75. 
 
£30.00 remained unbanked to be used for petty cash purposes. 
 
Two cancellations were made in March as a result of coronavirus restrictions.  
 
The hall remains out of use until government restrictions on social gatherings are lifted. 
 
The hall has operated since September 2019 without a designated caretaker and as such 
the various caretaker and key holder duties have been shared among a small group of 
volunteers who are organised by the Parish Clerk. 
 
The Parish Council welcomes more local volunteers to assist with hall bookings and 
cleaning until someone comes forward to help with the caretaker role. 
 
Kim Wilde, Parish Clerk 
May 2020 
 
 


